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STAT j/////
13. - LIAISON Commander Robert McGee,
Navy LegisIative Liaisomn, carlled to say that Russell Hale would

be joining the House Armed Services Committee staff shortly and

was interested in transferring his compartmented clearances

from the Congressional Budget Office, where he is presently
employed, to the Committee. I suggested to McGee that Hale

discuss the matter with Bill Hogan, the Committee's General

Counsel, who would know what steps to take.

STAT
14. LIAISON Received a call from
Debbie Steimmeyer, senate Governmental Affairs Subcommittee on
Energy, Nuclear Proliferation and Federal Services staff.
She indicated that Maria Lopez-Otin would be joining the i
Subcommittee staff on 16 January 1979. Len Weiss, Subcommittee
Staff Director, was interested in obtaining compartmented
clearances for her. I suggested .to Ms. Steinmeyer that she
_send a letter to the Legislative Counsel setting forth the
reasons for the clearances and we would consider it.
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